
Amending the Historic Landmark Designation Ordinances to De-Designate a 

Portion of the Property Associated with the Hennigan Place 

 

 
 

Approximately 5.3 acres of land are included in the local historic landmark designations of the 

Hennigan Place. Through the Certificate of Appropriateness process, residential development has 

been approved for portions of the property. The Charlotte-Mecklenburg Historic Landmarks 

Commission is recommending that City Council amend the designation ordinances for the 

Hennigan Place to de-designate approximately 4.52 acres of the property where the development 

will occur. The historic house and .78 acres of land (shown in red) would retain historic landmark 

designation. 

 


